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Shishda Haws
Changes to Upcoming Impacts • April 29, 2024 

Weather is wreaking havoc on the Shishda Haws sitework schedule this week.  For 
trench safety, the work associated with the sewer line trenching and construction 
needs to have at least three days of no rain.  The forecast does not provide for a 
break in weather for some time.  Currently, the work and associated Ko-Kwel 
Wellness Center secondary parking lot entrance closure is being postponed.  The 
entry will remain open until a later date when the work can be completed.  Updates 
will be sent out as those dates solidify.

Ko-Kwel Wellness Center Main Parking Lot Entrance Closure
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The weather has also pushed the foundation pours.  The dates have shifted to the 
early morning hours of Wednesday, May 1st, Thursday, May 2nd, and Friday, May 3rd 

beginning at 5am. The concrete trucks will use the main Ko-Kwel Wellness Center 
entrance to enter/exit the site as the Secondary entrance will be closed.  The trucks 
will be backing into the site for these pours and back-up alarms will be heard as well 
as the noise of the trucks themselves. The site will be lit with work lights directed 
towards the Ko-Kwel Wellness Center to avoid lighting neighboring residences.  Crews 
will do their best to keep noise and disruptions to as little as possible.  

Foundation Pour - Early Morning Work Hours 

Learn more

We recognize that 
these disruptions 
are uncomfortable 
and appreciate 
your patience and 
flexibility during 
these impacts.
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